
 

December 19, 2022 

Hello Everyone: 

This is my final 2022 President’s Message, and it comes with the December/January edition of 

Legacy Links.  The last newsletter page is a montage of 2022 events and clearly we had a busy year, 

despite virus shutdowns. 

Thanks to everyone who supported our December 10th vintage sale and home tour. The LVHS 

netted over $1300 which will go toward the 1938 International truck restoration. There is still time 

to purchase homemade jelly and lemon marmalade for holiday gift-giving. Contact Sherry Best at 

909/596-4679 or sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org if you want to make a holiday order. We 

deliver in La Verne and San Dimas. 

Save these dates! On January 9th the LVHS will host Mr. David Allen at Hillcrest at 4:00pm. His topic 

will be “100 years of the LA County Fair”. We are abiding by Hillcrest’s masking and vaccination 

requirement. Please bring proof of vaccination and a mask to the event. We are conducting a 50/50 

raffle at the event and will start at $100. Raffle tickets will be sold at the event at $1 each or $4 for 5 

tickets, and we’ll call the winner’s name at the end of the program. On January 21st we have a visit 

to the Raymond M. Alf Museum of Paleontology in Claremont. Our tour is scheduled for 11:00am. 

The museum is located on the grounds of the Webb School in Claremont. I understand that parking 

is tight so we can carpool from my house on Bradford Street. Look for details in upcoming flyers. 

January marks the beginning of our membership drive and a form is attached. Bring it with you to 

our January 9th event or complete and mail. We’ll start bugging you in 2023. 

Enjoy the holiday, however you celebrate.  

Sherry Best 

Sherry Best, LVHS President 
sbest@lavernehistoricalsociety.org 

https://gofund.me/fa4d6e97       
909/596-4679 
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